
 

 

ZANESVILLE DISTRICT GOLF ASSOCIATION 

BOB SEEVERS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 

The Zanesville District Golf Association and the Don Seevers Family have joined to form The Bob 

Seevers Memorial Scholarship Fund. This award will be presented annually to a graduating 

senior in the golf program.  The award or scholarship will be $500.00. Applicants will be from 

Zanesville High School, Rosecrans, Philo, John Glenn, West Muskingum, Tri-Valley, and 

Maysville.  

QUALIFICATIONS: (One year only) 

1. Applicant must be a senior (boy or girl) and a member of the golf team in good standing. 

2. Applicant must have been accepted at the time of application by a 2 or 4 year accredited                 

    institution. 

3. Applicant must exemplify a respect for the tradition of the game and show a resiliency to  

     adapt and bounce back when things do not go as planned.  

 

In an essay of one typewritten page or less, tell why you feel you deserve this scholarship. 

Discuss your goals, your accomplishments, your need for financial assistance, and any special 

circumstances that will help the committee in reaching a decision. 

If you have any questions, please contact Steve Galloway, President of the Zanesville District 

Golf Association, at 740-452-7105. This award will be presented in October, 2018, at the ZDGA 

Hall of Fame banquet. 

Applications must be returned to the ZDGA. 

Zanesville District Golf Association 

Attn: Golf Scholarship 

P. O. Box 2453 

Zanesville, Ohio 43701 


